
Maths Passports



At St. Mary’s we have started a 
new maths project that will 

include all children from Nursery 
to Year 6.



What is Passport?
Every child will be given a passport for 
the different continents of the world.



Each passport will have a series of steps 
based on recall of mental maths number 

facts. 

These steps are taken from the current 
National Curriculum and are the key skills 

that children need to know.



In a Reception class, this could be counting 
to 20 or saying what is 1 less than any 

number between 0 and 20.



In a Year 2 class, this could be knowing all 
multiplication facts for the 10 times table.



In a Year 5 class, this could be knowing all 
division facts for the 8 times table.



What will the children have to 
do?

• Your child’s teacher will give them a passport for 
one of the continents.

• Each child will need to work towards the steps on 
their passport and demonstrate on three 
separate occasions that they are able to meet 
them in a timed session.

• When all the steps on a passport have been met, 
this will be celebrated – your child will receive a 
certificate of achievement, and will be presented 
with their next passport.



Passport will have a high profile 
around the school

Every classroom will have a Passport 
display to show where each child is 

travelling. Successes will be celebrated in 
assembly, as well as in the weekly 

newsletter.



Practising at home
• Passports will also form part of your child’s 

homework – they will need to practise their targets 
at home with a grown up.

• This doesn’t need to be formal. Ten minutes 
practising number facts in the car, on the way 
home, at tea time or before going to bed is all 
that’s required. So if your child is working on the 3 
times table, you could say ‘4’ and your child would 
say ‘12’.

• There are also a range of online computer games 
that would support the development of recall skills.



Topmarks
• www.topmarks.co.uk



BBC Bitesize
• www.bbc.co.uk/education



Maths Zone
• http://mathszone.co.uk



Recall is the key!

• At first, it may seem that the work 
they are doing is too easy, but they 
should not be taking time to work 
out the answer to each question –
they need to know it instantly. We 
want to improve the speed at which 
children recall each number fact 
from memory.


